
We Respect You.
Please Respect Our Staff.

Attacking a healthcare
worker is a FELONY
*Arkansas Code Annotated § 5-13-202

 Act 313 requires posting of a written notice that attacking a healthcare professional is a felony.

                Posters available from Arkansas Department of Health and Arkansas Department of Human Services, and         
Arkansas Nurses Association at arna.org/advocacy


